
 

 

 

 

March 24, 2023 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for Corn Maiden Early Learning Centerin fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is Corn Maiden Early Learning Center located at 2401 12th Street NW 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87104 The funding of $2,000,000 would be used for  to plan, design, 

construct, furnish, and equip an early childhood development center and day care for approximately 100 

children.. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because The Early Childhood Development 

Center will be built on the grounds at Avanyu Plaza, in the heart of Albuquerque. Not only does having a 

quality and culturally appropriate early childhood development center provide extensive benefits to 

Pueblo families in the area but to the whole Albuquerque community.. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 U.S.C. 

5305(a)(2),  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

Sincerely,  

 

_____________________ 

Melanie Stansbury 

Member of Congress 


